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To:   All Residents of North Albany Homes and Ida Yarbrough (260-270 N Pearl) 

 

Date:   December 30, 2020 

 

RE:   Clarification for recent notice dated December 30, 2020 

 

 

This notice is to further clarify the notice you recently received dated December 30, 

2020.  The purpose of the notice is a result of the successful closing of the “Ida North” 

deal.  North Albany Homes and 260-270 North Pearl (Ida Yarbrough Homes) is now 

named “Ida North”.  We are required to terminate the old lease in the name of those two 

developments and have residents sign new leases under the new name “Ida North”. You 

are not being forced to move. We will work with you individually to make 

arrangements regarding your temporary relocation due to the renovations on your unit 

(anticipated to start in Spring 2021). You will be given ample time to pack/move when 

the time comes. 

 

Arrangements are currently being made for you to sign the new lease under the new 

name. 

 


